
One Member’s Voice
One Member’s Voice is a new feature that was introduced in the February 2013 issue of the
Pennsylvania Administrator magazine. One Member’s Voice is YOUR column -- a place to voice
your opinion and your concerns regarding timely education- or school-related topics/
issues. It is also a forum to share your views or provide feedback on issues that are impact-
ing your job, your school, your district or public education in general. We also encourage you
to join us on PAESSP’s Online Forum at www.paessp.org. In fact, we would like to share the
dialogue that these articles may inspire on our forum, with your permission.

All articles must be approved prior to publication by the Editorial Review Board and will in-
clude this disclaimer at the end: The views and opinions expressed in the above article
are those of the author and are not necessarily those of the Association and not nec-
essarily endorsed by the membership or its governing body. However, PAESSP feels
that members can best be served by debate of issues.

We want to hear from you! To submit your article for review by the Editorial Review
Board, please e-mail it to sherit@paessp.org by March 1, 2013 for consideration of publi-
cation in the next issue. Articles must be no more than 600 words, single-spaced and sent as
a Word document.


